



          November 2020   

 

TODDLER ROOM  

We ended the month of October with 
a Halloween Parade through the 
school.  It was so much fun seeing all 
of the children in their costumes!  
November is off to a great start in the 
Toddler class.  We’ve been continuing 
learning our ABCs and have covered 
letters I, J, K and L.  We’ve also been 
learning more Sign Language signs 
and have been practicing counting to 
10 in English and in Spanish.  The 
toddlers have also been painting using 
their fingers and paintbrushes.  We 
are so happy to have Ms. Maria back 
teaching Yoga Class every 
Wednesday!    

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw Soe



 

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1 

What a busy, fun time we have been having! 
We are so happy to safely welcome back Ms. Maria to 
lead us in yoga on Wednesdays! We worked hard on 
Halloween crafts for home, and had so much fun 
celebrating at school! We have been learning about 
many different holidays we celebrate like Veterans 
Day, while preparing for Thanksgiving. We even held 
our own election and voted Mickey Mouse as 
president. We continue working on the basics while 
learning to be kind small humans. Please check 
cubbies for weather appropriate extra clothes and 
continue taking sheets home on the last day of the 
week for washing. 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2 

 Hi friends! We had such a fun time celebrating 
Halloween, and we are continuing our fun fall celebrations in 
November. We have learned about Dia de Muertos and Diwali, 
and we took time to honor our armed forces on Veterans Day. 
We are looking forward to Thanksgiving celebrations later in 
the month.  

We have also been reviewing 2D and 3D shapes, rhyming 
words, and the days of the week. We have enjoyed having Ms. 
Maria back in the classroom each week to teach us about yoga.  

As the weather continues to change in unpredictable ways, 
please make sure your students are prepared for anything with 
plenty of layering options, and raincoats and boots if needed. 
Let’s continue having a safe and happy fall as we look forward 
to the upcoming holiday season! 

With love, 

Ms. Jen 



CONTACT US: 

103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510 

919-869-7368  

Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 

Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

Ch-2-1 has been having an Autumn time this 
month! On November 5th we talked about Guy Fawkes 
day in the UK which is a celebration of a failed attempt to 
blow up parliament. We talked about things that our 
friends do that make us feel bad and talked about not 
being like ‘Somebody’ who we used to describe that 
person anonymously. We’ve been working on ourselves 
and being better friends.


This month we have two birthdays as well, 
Escher and Audrey are both turning five. We wish them 
both well in this year and the next! We celebrated 
Veterans Day and Diwali this week and learned about the 
states/stars in the American flag.  We also learned some 
opposites such as light/dark and knowledge/ignorance (I 
know, I don’t know). We are striving to be responsible of 
ourselves and each other as well as preparing for Parent/
Teacher Conferences.


Thank you all for participation with our class, and 
if you would like to do an activity, let us know! Don’t 
forget to bring layered clothing for the kids as well as a 
hat or gloves. While some days have seemed like 
Summer of late, the mornings are most certainly not.


With gratitude,  
Mr. Will and Ms. Kuku 
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